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From: Alison Stroud
To: Mike Applegarth
Subject: Fwd: Fall and Spring Pickup
Date: Saturday, February 1, 2020 6:23:36 PM


Thank you,
Alison Stroud
Sandy City Council- District 2
Office 801.568.7141


From: Alison Stroud <astroud@sandy.utah.gov>
Sent: Saturday, February 1, 2020 6:22:22 PM
To: Paul O. Hansen <oniel12@icloud.com>
Subject: Re: Fall and Spring Pickup
 
Paul,
Thank you for reaching out with your concerns.  This was brought up at a City Council
Meeting on January 21st.  Unfortunately, it was not properly placed on the agenda, which
eliminated the opportunity for City Council members to discuss this with administration.
 Because of this oversight, it was not noticed to the public so residents were not able to
comment on the proposal either.  I am attaching a link that has more information about this
change.  If you would like to speak at the Council Meeting this Tuesday, February 4th, I
would suggest being to the meeting at 5:15.  It is item 4 and will be heard early into the
session.  We will be taking public comment this Tuesday.  Please let me know if you would
like for me to have your email added to the public record.


http://sandy.utah.gov/departments/public-works/bulk-waste


Thank you,
Alison Stroud
Sandy City Council- District 2
Office 801.568.7141


From: Paul O. Hansen <oniel12@icloud.com>
Sent: Friday, January 31, 2020 9:29:36 PM
To: Alison Stroud <astroud@sandy.utah.gov>
Subject: Fall and Spring Pickup
 
Alison, I recently became aware that the Mayor is doing away with the fall and spring pickup
service.  I am appalled that this is being done without any communication or input from our city
residents.  His motto seems to be. “Raise taxes and cut services.”  Please do not allow this valuable
service to be taken from our community.


Sincerely,
Paul Hansen
10123 Heytesbury Ln
Sandy, Utah   84082
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Sent from my iPhone





